

ROCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
Student Council Minutes
September 20, 1954

The meeting was called to order at 5:10 p.m. by President Edgar Watson.

President Watson welcomed the members and asked for their support for the coming year.

The roll call was taken, and the following members were absent:

COMMERCE

Philip Powers

PRINTING

Vincent Morehouse

MECHANICAL

Richard Anderson

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

A copy of the Constitution and of the Parliamentary Procedure were given to all attending members. President Edgar Watson asked Council members to read them during the coming week as all questions will be discussed at the next meeting.

Committee chairmen were announced for approval by Council.

Budget Committee	Rita Prado
Assembly Committee	Harris Rusitzky
Lounge Committee	Herbert Winkelmann
Constitution Committee	Todd Ruede
Civic Activity Committee	Bette Bassett
Student Parking Lot Committee	Jerry Uelsman
Program Committee	Rita Prado
Publications Committee	Philip Powers
Awards Committee	Edgar Watson
Athletic Board	Ralph Van Peurseem

Members of the Budget Committee are Chairman Rita Prado, Chemistry; Angela Vergo, Chemistry; Todd Ruede, Retailing; Roger Geedy, Electrical; and Malcolm Luft, Retailing.

The motion for Council to accept these appointments was made by Rita Prado, seconded by Jesse Mauffuid, then passed by Council.

A meeting of all Committee Chairmen will be held Wednesday, 12:30 p.m., on September 22, in the Student Council Office.

President Watson pointed out the big responsibility held by Council members and urged that they be active. Council members should welcome questions from the students and report back to them. Student Council meetings are held every Monday, at 5:00p.m., in Room 120, Eastman Building. All students are invited to attend.

MATERIALS
DISTRIBUTED

COMMITTEE
CHAIRMEN

COUNCIL
RESPONSIBILITY

The problem of parking in the Student Parking Lot was next on the agenda. The parking lot has a capacity of 180 cars and that is all filled up. Marcel Latourneau suggested that we check on the parking situation on Troup, Washington, and Spring Streets with the Police Department. This suggestion will be passed on to Jerry Uelsman, chairman.

It is requested of students using the Student Parking Lot to park in an orderly manner and not to leave cars there overnight or over the weekend.

Kappa Sigma Kappa was commended on the fine work the members have been doing every day as parking directors at the parking lot.

Although Council hopes that it will not be necessary to take action, it is necessary that all violators be penalized. Suggestions were made, and they will be passed on to Jerry Uelsman. The Committee will take immediate action to solve this problem. The decisions will be announced at the next meeting.

There will be nominations for freshmen representatives this week, and elections will follow next week. Rita Prado is chairman of elections. Her representatives in each department are

- | | |
|-------------|--------------------|
| Art | Bette Bassett |
| Chemistry | Ralph Van Peurseem |
| Commerce | June Johnson |
| Electrical | Wallace Engard |
| Food Admn. | Arlene Delyser |
| Mechanical | Jesse Mauffuid |
| Photography | James West |
| Printing | Chris Kellogg |
| Retailing | Roberta Brown |
| S.A.C. | Bernard Esterman |

There will be a meeting Tuesday, September 21, at 12:30 p.m., in the Student Council Office, of the above representatives.

After a lengthy discussion, the following motion was made^{and}/passed regarding representatives from the topping program: The election of the topping-program people will be conducted by divisions this year.

The Constitution Committee will take immediate action on this decision with the understanding that the amendment is temporary and must be reviewed annually. A vote was taken and the majority of Council was in favor of this method of providing for a change in the Constitution.

Rita Prado will be in charge of the topping-program student elections.

UDENT
RKING
T

ECTIONS
ESHMEN

ECTIONS
PPING
DENTS

INTER-
ORGANIZATION
COUNCIL

Inter-Organization Council will meet at 7:30 p.m., in Clark Union, Room 106, September 21.

TO
SECRETARIES

The question was brought up as to whether each organization should have a big weekend or should there be only one - Spring Weekend? This will be discussed at the next meeting.

The motion for adjournment was made at 6:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Roberta Brown, Secretary